
 

 

 

ST. PATRICK’S CATHOLIC VOLUNTARY ACADEMY.  
Coronation Avenue, Wilford, Nottingham  NG11 7AB 
 0115 9152961 Fax 0115 9152962   
Email:  admin@st-patricks.nottingham.sch.uk      
Website: www.st-patricks.nottingham.sch.uk 
 
Headteacher: Mrs T Lane 
 

 

Year 3 Mayans Experience Cancellation 

 
Thursday 23rd April 2020 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Unfortunately due to the current school closure we have not been able to run the arranged Mayans historical 
experience during this first week of this summer term. As the company, Partake, are very popular with schools 
throughout the East Midlands and have a very full schedule it will not be possible to rearrange the experience 
this year even if schools were to reopen.  
 
Partake have not made any charges for the cancellation and we will fully refund all parents that paid for this 
experience before schools closed.   
 
These refunds will be available as soon as schools reopen and we will ensure the money is return to you then.  
 
 
Best Regards 
 
 
Mr Slight, Key Stage 2 Lead and Educational Visits Coordinator.   


